
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
  November 1, 2021  4:30 p.m. 

 
AGENDA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
I. Welcome and Attendance 
 
 
II. Approval of the minutes of the October 5, 2021 meeting 

 
 

III.  STOP DWI update – J. Wes Carr, STOP DWI 
 
 

IV. Accepting a NYS Division of Criminal Justice Services Crimes Against Revenue Program 
Grant – Karen Heggen, District Attorney. 
 
 

V. Other Business 
 
 
VI. Adjournment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The public will have an opportunity to hear the meeting live via an audio signal using this call-in number 
and access code: 
 
Dial: 1-978-990-5145 
 
Access Code:  1840389 
 

Chair:  John Lant 
 
Members:   
 Preston Allen 
    Eric Connolly 
    Dick Lucia 
    Jean Raymond 
    Jon Schopf - VC 
    Mike Smith 
 











KATHY HOCHUL 
Governor 

MARK E. WHITE 
First Deputy Commissioner 

JEFFREY P. BENDER 
Deputy Commissioner 

Grant Award Notice 
Grantee/Contractor:  
Saratoga County District Attorney 

Date: 
10/19/21 

Program Name:  
Crimes Against Revenue Program (CARP) 

Award Amount1:  
$118,900 

Contact Name: 
Karen Heggen, District Attorney 

Contract Materials Return Date: 
Within 30 days of receipt of this award notice 

Email: kheggen@saratogacountyny.gov 
Contract #  
C445360 

GMS Project ID #: 
CR21-1053-D00 

Additional Information:  
The Crimes Against Revenue Program (CARP) is managed by the New York State Division of Criminal 
Justice Services (DCJS) in coordination with the Department of Taxation and Finance (DTF).  The 
program is focused on the investigation and prosecution of financial crimes that deprive the state of 
revenue.  A DCJS Public Safety Grants Representative will be in contact to assist in the development of 
your contract.  In the meantime, should you have any questions, please contact a Public Safety Grants 
Representative named below: 

Contract Questions 

Katelyn Mallick 
Public Safety Grants Representative I 

NYS Division of Criminal Justice Services  
Office of Program Development and Funding 

(518) 457-3776 or Katelyn.Mallick@dcjs.ny.gov
-or-

Jason Tillou 
Public Safety Grants Representative II 

(518) 485-2729 or Jason.tillou@dcjs.ny.gov

Congratulations on your award.  DCJS looks forward to working with you on this important project.  

Attachment (1)

22 Award is contingent upon the approval by the NYS Division of Budget and execution of the grant contract by the 
NYS Office of the State Comptroller. 
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